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To whom it may concern,                              April 26, 2018 

 

 

Keiser University has donated training space for the last four years to Florida’s Office of Early 

Learning for professional development. The Office of Early Learning facilitates training, 

meetings, conferences and seminars to the early childhood educators. The Office of Early 

Learning relies on partners such as Keiser University to be able to provide professional 

development to educators in both the public and private sector throughout different parts of the 

state. The Miami location draws participants from South Broward County to Homestead in 

Miami Dade County. Keiser University provides excellent customer service, a professional 

executive setting, and flexible hours. Carmen Perez specifically, has been our contact at Keiser 

University. Her turnaround time for scheduling professional development and seminars has 

consistently been prompt and professional. Everyone at the Miami campus is friendly, helpful 

and professional.  

 

Please feel free to contact me at Laura.Delgado@oel.myflorida.com for any additional 

information. 

 

Kindly, 

Laura Delgado 

VPK Regional Facilitator 
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